
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL DISTRICT OF CRIVITZ 

400 SOUTH AVENUE 

CRIVITZ, WISCONSIN  54114 

 

 

NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN to the qualified electors of the School District of Crivitz that the 

budget hearing will be held in the high school auditeria of the Crivitz Schools on the 27
th

 day of 

August, 2013 at seven thirty o’clock in the evening.  The summary of the budget is printed 

below.  Detailed copies of the budget are available for inspection in the District’s office at 400 

South Avenue, Crivitz, WI  54114. 

 

Dated this 13
th

 day of August, 2013. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      Tim McFadden 

      District Clerk 

 


